Kris A. Thynes November 17, 2014
P.O. Box 193

138 Kings Row

Petersburg, AK 99833

Dear Mayor Jensen,

My name is Kris Thynes, | am currently a crewman for my husband and we
commercial gilinet herring and salmon and also longline for halibut. | returned to
fishing in June of this year after working at the Petersburg Medical Center in the
business office as a patient financial service representative for 18 months. | am
writing to express my interest in serving on the Hospital Board of Directors.

It is my understanding that a couple of board positions were left vacant after the
last election and you are seeking individuals who are willing to participate until
the next election. | am very interested in serving in one of those positions. Having
worked in the hospital business office | feel that | can quickly be brought up to
speed on the status of the hospital and be able to provide insight and a working
knowledge of hospital billing and accounts receivable.

| look forward to the opportunity to speak with you about the possibility. You can
contact me by phone at (907) 518-0743 or e-mail me at fvlaurier@ gci.net.

Sincerely,

Kris A. Thynes



